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16th February 2018 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Year 5 have been invited to watch The Hot Mikado performance at Alsager High 
School on Wednesday 28th February beginning at 1 pm and ending at 2:45 pm.   
 
We are, therefore, hoping to be back at Excalibur by 3:15 pm.   
 
Please indicate below whether you are happy for your child to be walked to and 
from the high school.  You can grant consent on ParentMail or by completing the slip 
below. 
 
If there is bad weather on that day, could you please ensure that your child has 
appropriate clothing with them. 

 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
Miss A McArdle 
 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Year 5 - The Hot Mikado 
 
I give permission for my child………………………………………… (child’s name) to be walked 
to and from the high school on Wednesday 28th February 2018. 
 
Signed……………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
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